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vmitestimony

From: mailinglist@capitol.hawaii.gov
Sent: Tuesday, March 26, 2013 8:21 PM
To: vmitestimony
Cc: rwbaker3@att.net
Subject: Submitted testimony for HCR152 on Mar 27, 2013 08:30AM

HCR152
Submitted on: 3/26/2013
Testimony for VMI on Mar 27, 2013 08:30AM in Conference Room 312

Submitted By Organization Testifier Position Present at Hearing
Richard W. Baker Individual Support No

Comments: Indonesia is the key state in Southeast Asia and a major nation of the Asia- Pacific region.
The Comprehensive Partnership agreement between the United States and Indonesia is a major
context and channel for U.S.-Indonesian relations across a broad array of fields. As the United States'
only Pacific state, Hawaii benefits broadly from the U.S.- Indonesian relationship and would gain direct
benefit from the further strengthening and deepening of that relationship. Accordingly, I strongly
endorse this resolution and hope for its favorable consideration by the Hawaii State Legislature.
Richard W Baker Member, Board of Directors Hawaii- Indonesia Chamber of Commerce 206 Lumahai
Place Honolulu, HI 96825 396-6021

Please note that testimony submitted less than 24 hours prior to the hearing , improperly identified, or
directed to the incorrect office, may not be posted online or distributed to the committee prior to the
convening of the public hearing.
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